
25 March 2019 

Dear Mike, 

You will be aware that the Welsh Government published its first carbon budget 
plan – Prosperity for Wales: A Low Carbon Wales – on Thursday 21 March 2019. 

The Economy, Infrastructure and Skills Committee has been keenly awaiting this 
publication in order to conduct some scrutiny of the aspects relevant to our 
portfolio – particularly how it addresses decarbonisation of transport and carbon-
intensive industries. 

I am aware that CCERA is planning a more in-depth scrutiny of the plan as a 
whole, but I wanted to inform you that EIS will be scrutinising the Minister for 
Economy and Transport at two of our meetings during May. I hope this work, and 
any outputs we produce arising from it, will be able to feed in to your wider 
scrutiny of the action plan. 

Best wishes, 

Russell George 
Chair, Economy, Infrastructure and Skills Committee 

Mike Hedges AM 
Chair of the Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs 
Committee 
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